
In June we took our FIRST 
trip to Wrigley Field to see 
the Cubs play! We took a limo 
their and back to  avoid the 
traffic and had great seats! 
It ended in a Cubs win, which 
made Connor very happy! It 
ended up being a belated 
birthday gift for him, and it 
was well worth it. We can’t 
wait to go to our next one 
next year!  

  Well, it finally happened, 
after 8 years at the prima-
ry and Elementary school, 
Connor started his last year 
their. He got lucky getting 
the same 4th grade teacher 
David did!  He is doing 
amazing being challenged 
this year and is loving  hav-
ing a locker.  He is doing 
amazing at Math and Lan-
guage Arts and is excited 
for 5th grade.  

 

David started 7th grade and 
is definatly being challenged. 

The school has moved in to 
trimesters so now he has a 
chance at specials three 
times a year.  He had com-
puter science in the first 
trimester and is currently 
doing art now.     

David and Connor went to their first Concert 
this year.  In August, the Smashing Pump-
kins played at the United Center and we 
took the boys to go see them.  We took an-
other limo down their and it certainly didn’t 
disappoint. It ended up being a three hour 
concert, with some of the boys favorite 
songs.  

  First Concert   

Go Cubs Go!  
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Connor is a 
4th Grader  

David is a 7th 
Grader!  

David 
Height 

 

50 inches 

Weight  89 lbs. 

Connor: 
Height: 

 

48 inches 

Weight: 65 lbs. 
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 Mom and Dad have had a very good year.  
Mom promoted to Director with 31, and 
loves being her own boss! We were able to 
go on a few fun weekends away one was to 
the Flashback weekend in August and the 
other was  Days of the Dead in November.  
The boys spent the spring break holiday by 
Grandma’s and we got a chance to enjoy no 
kids for the week.  We can’t wait to see 
what the new year holds! 

He also got a chance to spend a week 
away from home at Camp Duncan for 
summer camp. He loved it and can’t 
wait to go next year!  

Connor really excelled in football this 
year! He loved playing baseball and 
then had two weeks off before foot-
ball camp started.  He worked four 
days a week, two hours a day and it 
paid off getting his team to the 
playoffs! Even though they came in 
second place, it was still amazing to 
see how far he made it.  He is excited 
now for basketball to start and still 
loves watching sports on TV.  Like 
most kids he is also big into fortnite, 
and loves playing on Dad’s account.  
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   Connor’s Update 
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Mom and Dad’s Update  

David has really flourished this year.  
He took a big interest in baseball and 
now can’t wait for basketball to start.  
He is also becoming more interested 
in music and is really hoping for a gui-
tar for Christmas. We got a drum set 
over the summer and the boys LOVE 
to play on the drums! It makes for a 
great break from electronics. He has 
started to love playing the guitar and 
drums, and can’t wait to get his own 
guitar.  

David’s Update 


